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Keep off Gym 
with Street Shoes I 
The high school gym- 

nasuim is going to 
call for good care 
this year. The floor 
isn’t any too good any 
more and particular 
attention should be 
taken about what type 
of shoes should be 
worn on the gym floor. 
New students in the 
school and some old 
students too, will 
have to make them
selves familiar with 
rules concerning care 
of the gym. Students 
are not to eat lunch 
in the gym or throw 
rubbish on the floor.
When on the floor 

playing basketball 
wear soft rubber soled 
shoes or play in the 
stocking feet if you 
desire blisters. But 
playing in the stock
ing feet is not en
couraged. By playing 
in stocking feet it is 
very likely that some 
foot disease may be 
picked up. For further 
information the ”LC’’ 
Club will take care of 
the desired.,

Bunky Gets Lost
Paul Hobson got lost 

while hunting deer in 
the Plkham area Sunday. 
He found himself eight 
hours later in Fortina 
Paul still has to go 

out and look for his 
buck.

Overcrowded cars
Spell Disaster
Many Eureka towns

people have undoubted
ly shuddered as they 
watched the amazing 
spectacle of a car
careening around the 
corner, filled and
overflowing with LCHS 
students bound for
down-town restaurants* 
These cars often have 
people piled in tiers 
in the back seat, two 
or three on each run
ning board, and occas
ions ly some one on the 
top, hood, fenders, or 
the'bumpeb, There are 
usually several wildly 
flailing arms sticking 
out the back windows.
Although the terri

fying screams which 
emit from the interior 
of the machines are 
not easily discernabl^ 
the careful listener 
may translate them 
somewhat like this: 
’’Tack, take your foot 
out of my mouth i" or 
’’Stop the car, Bobby 
just fell out the back 
window I” or
’’Timmy, get off my 
head, you*re mussing 
my hair I”

So please, students, 
even if you’re not in
terested in your own 
or in public safety—  
be easy on the poor 
kids’ cars, and try to 
set a limit of 10 stu
dents at most per
automobile.

S E N IO R  SPOTLIGHT
Mary M. Collins was 

born May 26, 1929. Her 
hair is red; eyes are 
blue; weight, 130 lbs 
And her height, five 
foot six inches.
Mary's ambition is 

to specialize in Home 
Ec. Her favorite food 
is anything good to 
eat; favorite book, 
’’K"; and subjects are; 
Typing and Home Ec.

She is president of 
the Home Ec. Club, 
treasurer of the band, 
news reporter in the 
Tournalism class and 
she played in the 
Tunior class play last 
spring.
Marjorie A. McMullen 

was born Tune 20, 1929. 
Her Hair is medium 
blonde; her eyes are 
blue; weight, ???; and 
her height is five 
feet five inches.
She stated that her 

ambition is too finish 
college. Her favorite 
food is waldrof salad; 
favorite book, West of 
the Pecos, and subject 
is boys ’. ! !
Marjorie is vice- 

president of the Home 
Ec. Club, treasurer of 
GAA and also of the 
senior class, business 
manager of the school 
paper and she played 
in the class play last 
spring.

Meat Situation
By the looks of 

things there is going 
to be meat on the 
table soon, with hunt
ing season here* 
People everywhere are 
going hunting now, 
even the couple of 
high school boys. Wild 
meat will be at a pre
mium if this domestic 
meat shortage contin
ues. In fact it is a 
rare occasion if any
one does see a deer 
now, not like this 
summer, when even on a 
trip to Kalispell you 
could see dozens of 
them. Some people will 
be lucky if they do 
get a deer this fall.


